
 

 

14th June 2022 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 2 Trip to RHS Bridgewater 
 

To enrich our science topic on plants, we have arranged a trip to RHS Bridgewater in Worsley.  
 

The programmes they offer look fantastic. During the day the children will be involved in 
teacher led exploration and investigative activities around the garden spaces. They will also 
take part in an interactive and engaging workshop delivered by a member of the RHS team.  

 
The dates for the trip are as follows: 
 

 Friday 8th July- 2DS 
 

Monday 11th July- 2HC 

 

Thursday 14th July – 2CB  
 

We will be leaving school at 9am and travelling by coach to RHS Bridgewater, returning to 
school in time for the end of the day.  A contribution of £10 to help cover the costs will be 

appreciated.  A Parent Pay item will appear on your account. If we do not receive sufficient 
contributions the trip may have to be cancelled.  If your child is entitled to free school meals, 
you are entitled to the trip being funded by school.   

 
All children on school dinners will be provided with a free school packed lunch, however you 
may provide your own if you wish.  If your child is usually on packed lunch, please bring this in 

as usual. 
 
Please ensure your child is also wearing a red school jumper on the day of the trip. If a child 

arrives on a school trip without their school jumper, they will either be given one from the spares 

box or a high-vis jacket so that they can be easily identified.  

 

We will need parent helpers on the day.  If you are able to help please could you 
inform your child’s teacher.  

 



 

 

As RHS Bridgewater is a registered charity, they have also suggested a donation of £3 per child. 

This can also be paid through Parent Pay as a separate, optional item.  
 
Kind Regards, 

 
Helen Savage, Hayley Craven and Christian Burton (Year 2 Teachers) 


